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This response required approximately 2.5 hours to prepare. 

The Official Information Act allows charges to be imposed for the preparation of information in 

response to requests. The Reserve Bank is resourced to meet disclosure obligations for a 

reasonable level of requests and the cost of providing free responses to Official Information 

requests is generally borne by taxpayers. However, the Reserve Bank believes that requesters 

should bear some of the costs, where allowable under the OIA, when requests are made for 

large amounts of information, where a response is particularly complex, or where individuals 

or organisations make frequent requests. In this instance, no charge is allowable under the 

OIA. 

Please note that we intend to publish a copy of this response (with personal information 

removed) on the Reserve Bank's website www.rbnz.govt.nz/research-and­

publications/official-information-requests. Responses to requests are published in order to 

improve public transparency and provide an additional resource for anyone seeking 

information. 

Yours sincerely 

� 

Tobias Vandenberg 

Ministerial and OIA Adviser 
Reserve Bank of New Zealand I Te P0tea Matua 


